
 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Trustees, Community College 

District 522, that a special meeting will be held Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 

5:30 p.m. in the Marsh Conference Room (MC #1290) on the Belleville 

Campus, 2500 Carlyle Avenue, Belleville, Illinois.   

 

The purpose of the special meeting is the construction of the Career 

Technology Education building at the Red Bud Campus. 

  

DATED THIS 24TH DAY OF JULY 2024. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Beverly J. Fiss 
Board Secretary  
 

 


